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In order to encourage the best faculty to expand their expertise, to diminish provincialism, and to encourage overseas travel, a minimum of $1,000 to one faculty member from either Literature and Philosophy or Writing and Linguistics. The recipient is expected to expend some personal funds taking the trip as well. The selection of faculty will occur through an application process and be based upon the applicant’s description of the benefit of the new cultural experience to her/his professional development, preferably in support of the applicant’s teaching. Teaching merit may be considered in evaluating the application.  Once the fall term has begun, the faculty member who has received an award will report to her/his respective Department on the benefits gained through the travel. If you are interested in being considered, please submit an under 300 word description of the trip, the budget, and the professional benefits to be attained to Karin Fry by March 1, 2019. 
